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 6 June 2018
To Parents of pupils in Year 5:   ‘Languages Day’
Dear Parents, 

Our Year 5 children have been invited to spend a ‘Languages’ day at The Corbet School

on Friday 15 June.    The pupils will have taster sessions and fun activities in several languages and learn about customs and cultures of different countries.  Two members of school staff will be accompanying our pupils.
Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink with them to have at lunchtime at The Corbet School, or they may order a school packed lunch from Carol in our kitchen. Please indicate your choice on the attached reply slip. We will be travelling by coach, leaving here at 8.50am and returning for the normal end of the school day at 3.10 pm.  Would you please ensure your child is in school promptly by 8.35 am at the latest that day.
School will be funding the cost of transport for this activity, so we do not need to ask for any donations.

Please sign and return the reply slip to authorise your child’s attendance.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs F Winwood

School Office Manager
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